April 24, 2012
Craig W. Hoover, P.E.

Bohannan Huston, Inc.
7500 Jefferson St NE

Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:
Ladera Dam 5 and Dam 9 Arroyos: CLOMR
Engineer’s Stamp dated 3-13-12 (J08/D000)

Dear Mr. Hoover,
The submitted CLOMR for Ladera Dam 5 and Dam 9 Arroyos is acceptable and ready to be shipped to FEMA at your convenience. A signed copy of the MT-2 Form 1 has been included with this letter.

If you have any further questions you can contact me at 924-3986. 







Sincerely,







Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.







Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.







Development and Building Services

C:
choover@bhinc.com
